SCHOLARSHIP CEREMONY

IN PARTNERSHIP WITH VARIOUS ORGANIZATIONS WITHIN THE COMMUNITY, THE
CALIFORNIA SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF IS PLEASED TO OFFER SCHOLARSHIPS TO GRADUATING
HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS. THESE SCHOLARSHIPS ARE AVAILABLE FOR SENIORS WHO HAVE
DEMONSTRATED STRONG ACADEMIC PERFORMANCE, LEADERSHIP QUALITIES, AND
INVOLVEMENT IN SCHOOL AND COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES.

WE INVITE YOU TO CELEBRATE THE ACHIEVEMENTS OF OUR GRADUATING CLASS OF 2024.

DATE 31 MAY 2024

TIME 10:30 AM

RSVP TO:

CSD FOOTBALL FIELD
FRANK LESTER

FLESTER@CSDF-CDE.CA.GOV
39350 GALLAUDET DRIVE, FREMONT, CA 510-344-6134

CALIFORNIA SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF



